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From: Richard Schuster <bosschuster@gmail.com> 

Sent: Friday, 10 May 2024 7:13 PM
To: HEAC
Subject: Submission from Richard Schuster

 

Committee Secretary 
Health, Environment and Agriculture Committee 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2006 
AUSTRALIA 
Fri May 10 2024 
Public  Submission by Richard Schuster. 

I strongly urge the committee to recommend Parliament pabcd this legislation and protect those totally 
dependent on caring adults.  
Hello 
My name is Richard and I am a semi retired, long term Brisbane resident.  
I believe it is absolutely essential to protect life at all costs, and consequently believe it essential to provide all 
available and applicable healthcare to babies born alive during an operation.  
Babies are totally vulnerable people in our society, surely the most vulnerable. Protecting them and their rights 
is a fundamental responsibility of government.  
Our government has a real opportunity to stand up strongly for the future of our society (our children), for the 
vulnerable who are totally unable to stand up for themselves (babies) and to fail in this responsibility will be an 
abject dereliction of duty. We are urged constantly to stand up for those in need; babies are no different. In 
fact, babies should have even higher claims for support given they cannot speak for themselves.  

Sincerely, Richard Schuster 
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